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Miss Australia was in Vietnam for the 
Miss Universe pageant that was held in 
Nha Trang on Monday 14 July 2008 – at 
8am! It was held on Monday morning so 
that the USA could watch it live on the 
Sunday evening.

Miss Australia was a sensation and 
finished in the Top 10.

Congratulations to Miss Australia from 
everyone at the Vietnam Swans – and 
thank you for supporting us.

The following pages show some of the 
coverage the photo shoot received.

















































Timeout Magazine 
(Vietnam Investment 
Review), Vietnam, 
30 June 2008
























